E. B. FORD, F.R.S., University Reader in Genetics and Director of the Genetics Laboratory. GENETICS LABORATORY, DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY, UNIVERSITY MUSEUM, OXFORD, TELEPHONE 55726

15th November, 1955.

Sir Ronald Fisher, F.R.S., 44 Storey's Way, Cambridge.

My dear Ron,

Thank you so very much for your extremely kind letter. How good of you to ask me over to Cambridge, I shall so like to come, but really it is high time you came to Oxford first, and it will be such a great pleasure to entertain you here. However, the fact is that I seem to be booked up, one way and another, every weekend until Christmas, so might we make it early in the New Year?

You will, of course, be at the Annual Royal Society Dinner, following the presentation of your Medal, and I am myself going to be at both these functions, so I will bring a diary with me. Might we have a talk about dates then? It is really easier than writing,

I look forward so much to seeing you on the splendid occasion of receiving the Copley Medal.

Ever yours,

Honor